{ THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF WAR
WASHINGTON

EXHIBIT June 7, 1943
J

Dear Colonel Bendetsen:
As requested, I am returning original ané

copy of General DeWitt's letter of Aoril 15, 1943,
B e

HIET : to the Chief of Staff, subject: "Transmission of
Final Report, Japanese Evacuation from the West Coast -
1942, War Department records have been adjusted

accordingly,

Sincerely,

JOHN M., HALL
Captain, T, A,
Assistant Mxecutive

Colonel Karl R, Bendetsen
Asgistent Chief of Staff,
Civil Affairs Division
Western Defense Command and Fourth Amy
Presidio of San Francisco, California
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